
Subject: Re: 2025.1rc4
Posted by Klugier on Tue, 18 Mar 2025 18:26:39 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hello,

I would like to jump to the discussion. Do we want to support macOS 10.15, if it is currently not
supported by Apple? The support for this OS ended on 12 Sep 2022, which is 2 and the half years
ago. For me, we should focus only on macOS that is currently supported by the Apple. We don't
have enough manpower for that. Also, Intel CPU's are supported on the latest version of macOS,
which is macOS Sequoia (15.0). So, we will do not drop architecture, but only unsupported
versions.

BTW, There is a compilation issue on our pipelines. We should focus to fix this issue...

Sources:
- https://endoflife.date/macos

Klugier
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